
Calton Road closed after beer
lorry collides with wall

Police are in attendance at a road collision on Calton Road
involving a beer delivery truck, which has struck a wall.

Calton  Road  is  closed  to  pedestrians  and  through-traffic
between its junction with Leith Street and New Street.

Access is still available for cars and pedestrians to the back
entrance to Waverly Station.

The road closures are anticipated to be in place for the next
few hours until a recovery vehicle arrives.

Thankfully no-one was injured.
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